SCSOA

September 23rd, 2009

Waveny House

President Joe D’Ascanio called the meeting to order at 7:07pm.

Joe said he was very disappointed with the turnout for this meeting.  This was scheduled as the “test meeting” which is a requirement by state mandate.  Joe said next year, in order to insure compliance by all members, test will be given at interpreters meeting, which will undoubtedly require several hours.  Jamie Van Acker recommended that it might be beneficial to put the exam on-line next year, and all members can return completed exam at interpreters meeting.

Joe reminded members that dues must be paid by 9/28/09.  Any member who has not paid dues by this date will not receive assignments.  Joe also stated that next year, all state interpreter meetings, locations and dates will be posted on our website.

Treasurer:

Ken Essex reported that 66 members have paid dues.  Ken will present a full report at the next meeting which is scheduled for Thursday, October 8th.  

Assignor:

Steve Benko distributed suggested pre-game procedures.  Steve said teams are very concerned about yellow cards and coaches and AD’s are keeping records.    Steve also reminded board to please make sure zip-codes are included in profile in arbitersports.  If zip-codes are not included, he can not assign games.

President:

Joe informed board that he is getting positive feedback from coaches about JV and freshman referees.  Joe also reminded group about correct uniforms.  Varsity game officials must wear correct uniforms, JV and freshman – referees must match.

V.P. 

Frank Somma gave a presentation on completing on-line reports.  Frank implored group to save report first and then submit as an attachment.  Frank also informed group that SCSOA is both user-name and password for submissions for CIAC.

Frank reminded group that RED CARDS MUST BE IMMEDIATELY SENT TO HIM – THE SAME DAY AS INFRACTION – this is critical, since AD must be informed that player has to sit-out a game.

Interpreter:

Dick Nelson collected exams and then reviewed questions and answers.  Dick also mentioned that Jesus will make a presentation at the next meeting about correct positioning for the dual system.

New Business:

Jamie Van Acker suggested to the board that while we are very concerned about health issues and transmission of “disease” referees might want to do a “fist pound” instead of a hand-shake.

THE NEXT MEETING IS THURSDAY, OCTOBER 8TH, 2009 AT WAVENY HOUSE AT 7PM.

Robin Foley made a motion to adjourn meeting.  Ken Essex seconded motion.  Meeting was adjourned at 8:11PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Lisa R. Schanzer

Secretary

